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September 1, 2020 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 18-101 Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. – PEU/Pillsbury Special Contract  

Status Update Report  
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s Secretarial Letter dated September 5, 2019, this letter 
provides an update of the status of the Town of Londonderry’s zoning board of 
adjustment’s (“ZBA”) local approval of the water tank project and execution of the special 
contract.  
 
There has been no change in circumstance since Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. (“PEU”) 
filed with the Commission its June 2020 update.  PEU awaits the Commission’s approval 
of PEU’s March 9, 2020 supplemental petition for approval of a revised special contract.  
The contract was revised to reflect a revised water tank project that now includes a booster 
station.  The revised contract also addresses local height concerns PEU learned during the 
ZBA review process and, importantly, eliminates the need for ZBA approval. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
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